May Chief’s Report 2017

Lt Stanford attended the ROG meeting.

Terri Woods attended the WFC Support Division Conference.

Chief Lamar attended Enduris Leadership training.

Asst. Chief Payne attended the Chiwawa Loop Road improvement meeting.
LWFR hosted the UW presentation re: floods and fires.

We will host follow up meeting with UW for studies they are conducting 6/2/2017 station 91.
Bill Moffat hosted WAFAC Board meeting.

We put over 40 volunteers on the roar to assist the Tour de Bloom race.
Auxiliary and Association moving forward with music fest.

Safety Day on the 27" of this month.

Ponderosa Home Owners meeting scheduled for the 27" as well.

Association is hosting Chelan/Douglas county Firefighters Association. 6/5/2017

Certified 6 additional personnel to drive under state EVIP program. (2 personnel from CCFD3 as well)

Mike and Sherry graham came from Montana to assist in teaching wildland class and local community provided

housing.
12 new Red Carded firefighters for our agency, 1 from State Parks, 2 from CCFD3.
29 firefighters completed wildland live burn training.

16 firefighters completed their wildland refresher.

24 members completed the Traffic Incident Management Safety class. Auxiliary provided dinner.

Pack tests are under way.

Approximately 600 man hours of training completed in one week. Speaks volumes about your members.

We have been supporting local prescribed burning efforts by USFS.



